
 

30​th​ July 2020 

To our SEMNC Members, 

We hope that you are all safe and healthy during the COVID-19 Stage 3 lockdown within Metropolitan Melbourne and                   
Mitchell Shire. SEMNC would like to provide the following update with regard to club activities in 2020. 

At its heart, SEMNC’s purpose is to promote, foster, encourage and stimulate interest in the game of netball. As we had                     
mentioned in our last statement, SEMNC have been working on options to deliver netball to our members. To that end, we                     
will be working with our friends at Inspire Netball Group to provide some 45 minute online sessions for our members. We                     
also remain committed to coaching development and are hoping to deliver coaches online sessions to our current coaches                  
and anybody interested in coaching next season. Stay posted for dates and times.  

We will also be working on a fundraiser to help offset the cost of these sessions.  More details to come very soon. 

With regard to fees which our members have paid for          
the Autumn 2020 season, to ensure the clubs financial         
viability, SEMNC will be retaining $80.00 from junior        
fees and $100.00 from senior fees. The amount per         
player is payment for the rounds played in the         
Autumn 2020 season. For the purposes of clarity, if a          
player has any outstanding invoices for merchandise       
or past fees, the credit note will be used towards          
payment of such outstanding invoices and the player        
will be issued with a credit note for the remainder.  

Further, multi-game or family discounts will not be        
allocated to a player's account for the Autumn 2020         
season. Credit notes will begin to be issued within the next few weeks - credit notes can be used for a refund now or can be                          
used for any future SEMNC invoices. All players will receive a copy of any credit notes issued to them via email.  

If you have any questions, please contact ​treasurer@semnc.com.au 

As always, please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions: ​exec@semnc.com.au  
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